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Summary:

In this overview of the state of the Jupiter/Polaris negotiations and the next steps, the
State Department instructs Ambassador Hare to lead the negotiations with Turkey and
to inform U.S missions that McNamara’s letter to Andreotti on the Polaris and Sergeant
deployments was in the works; that Turkish “conditions” were not clear; that the U.S.
and the two countries had to formally notify NATO of the “modernization” program; that
bilateral agreements with Ankara and Rome on the Jupiter/Polaris arrangement would
need to be negotiated; that steps had to be taken to prepare Polaris submarines for
missions in the Mediterranean by April 1; and that the U.S. needed “considerable lead
time” to prepare for the removal of the Jupiters. The negotiation of Turkey’s conditions
for the Jupiter removal should not hold up notifying NATO or cause delay of the U.S.-Italy
arrangements. On the use of the naval base at Rota, Spain, for stationing Polaris
submarines, several NATO governments had objected (because of the Franco
dictatorship), and so far Madrid had rejected U.S. proposals.
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